

## SAGEBRUSH QUILT GUILD

next meeting: Monday, December 12 Christmas Potluck

> DECEMBER BIRTHDAYS attend this meeting to receive your our



President: Lorraine B. A reminder we are having our Christmas Social at the meeting. Please bring your treats (hot or cold), your tableware and decoration for the table. There are plugs available for crockpots. A reminder that there IS NO MEETING ON JANUARY 9, 2017 as the church is not available. We will have a combined business/program meeting on JANUARY 23, 2017. I will try and keep the business portion as short as possible so we have plenty of time for program activities and socializing after the holiday break. If you want some ideas for the sales table please see Bev. I know we plan to make an item or two over the break as I am not working for 2 weeks. I wish you and yours the happiest of holidays and will look forward to seeing you all in the New Year.

Community Projects: Jeri B. Just want to remind the group that the next Community Project Day is on December 14, 9-4 pm. Bring yourself; and your equipment (sewing machine, thread, etc.) and I will have a project for you or if you are currently doing something for Community Projects and prefer to work on that, bring it along. See you there.

WEDNESDAY QUILT-IN'S

Dec 14

CHRISTMAS POTLUCK.

10-2 -Brenda E

FRIDAY QUILT-IN

Dec. 16

Marg J.

EACH MEETING: YOU CAN BRING YOUR USED MAGAZINE/BOOKS WHICH WILL BE OFFERED FOR PURCHASE AT .25/MAGAZINE AND \$1/BOOK.

Workshop: Sandy M. Thanks to all of you who came to Dianne's Gypsy Wife Quilt Class at TRU. We had an awesome weekend and due to the fact that we have quite a ways to go on getting it done, I have started a 'Gypsy Wife Quilt Group', many thanks to Doreen for booking the room for us. We will meet at the Multi Purpose Room, from 9am to 4pm,,at KSV, Kamloops Seniors Village, on December 10 and January 28. If you are a member of the guild and have started making the quilt, you are welcome to join us.

We only had 14 registered for the class, even after trying to get other guilds coming,,we ended up with almost \$200 in the hole,, but after my email back to my contact, about the condition of the facilities upon our arrival,, they are refunding one day of the cost for us!

Next is our QTYW with Linda K doing a demo on <u>Weaved Fabrics</u> for bags, small quilts, etc. It's on February 18, from 9am to 9pm,,at the Japanese Cultural Center on Vernon Avenue. Linda is coming to our next meeting, to show some samples, and give info for prep ahead of that day! There will be a small cost if you are doing this with Linda, to be announced.

About my <u>UFOQ group</u>, please let me know if you want to sign up for 2017. We had a great year this year, and it helps with giving you some determination to get some progress done or even finish something! There is no pressure, if you want to work on something else, then go for it, or trade it for another month. I'm hoping to send a new list for 2017 or you can make one up yourself.

I want to wish each and every one of you, and your family and friends. A Very Merry Christmas and all the Best in 2017!!

## New UFO Chart for Workshop: Sandy M.

I found the new list for the UFO list, please think about joining our group.

http:/

/www.allpeoplequilt.com/sites/allpeoplequilt.com/files/uploads/ufo\_challenge\_2017.pdf

(for direct site access see attachment)



## UFO Challenge 2017 (unfinished objects)

PROJECT	STATUS BEFORE	STATUS AFTER
1		
2		
3		
4		
5		
<ul><li>2</li><li>3</li><li>4</li><li>5</li><li>6</li></ul>		
7		
8		
9		
10		
11		
12		